
Attachment G: Telephone Interview Reminder Email 

Subject:  REMINDER:  Help CDC Improve State Oral Health Programs

Dear [Name]:

You recently received an invitation to participate in a telephone interview with the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention, Division of Oral Health regarding needs, gaps, barriers and facilitators to 
implementing state oral health programs.

We have not yet heard back from you about scheduling a time for the telephone interview.  The 
interview will take no longer than 60 minutes to complete. Your input will help provide additional insight
on challenges and lessons learned in implementing state oral health programs.  It will also help guide 
decisions about how CDC can continue to support states in the future.  

If you are able to participate in this telephone interview, please contact {NAME} at {e-mail} or {phone 
number}.

If you have any questions or concerns about this survey, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
nfp5@cdc.gov or 404-639-8706.

Thank you,

Nita Patel, DrPH, MPH

Division of Oral Health

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

4770 Buford Highway, MS S107-8

Atlanta, GA 30341

Phone:  404-639-8706

Fax:  770-488-6080
E-mail:  nfp5@cdc.gov
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